
          

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

            

 
 
1st February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please find attached Scoil Eoghain’s “Application for Enrolment Form”  
for the forthcoming academic year 2024 – 2025.   
 
The following documentation must be completed and returned either in person 
or by post to the school office on or before 12.30 pm on Thursday 29th 
February 2024. 
 

1. Completed Application for Enrolment form. 
2. Completed Pupil Information for the Department of Education and Skills 

On-Line Database (POD). 
3. Copy of child’s Birth Certificate.  

 
We wish to advise that applicants will be notified of the decision on their 
application by 21st March 2024 and applicants must confirm their acceptance 
of an offer by 4th April 2024.   
 
 
 
Mise le meas. 
 

Liam McDermott 
 

 

 

 
Fás Foghlaim Feabhas 

 

 

 

Bath Terrace Lane, Moville, Co. Donegal. 

Tel/Fax – 074-9382951 

Email: scoileoghain@gmail.com 

Website: www.scoileoghain.ie 

Principal:  Liam McDermott 

mailto:scoileoghain@gmail.com
http://www.scoileoghain.ie/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 


